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Summer 2020 Newsletter 

 

Hi Everyone! 

 I hope you are all doing well, staying healthy, and enjoying the summer as much 
as you can. 

 Small Wonders is planning on opening on Tuesday, September 8, 2020.  The new 
school handbook for the September 2020 – June 2021 school year will be ready in August 
2020.  For now, there are some changes being made to our program for the well-being 
and safety for all of us (children, families, and staff). 

 For the 2020 – 2021 school year, we will have 3 groups that will be contained in 
their own classrooms. The curriculum will be a little different but areas such as art, music, 
science, block activities, dramatic play, and outdoor play will be done. 

 For now, our half day program will be 7:00AM to 12:00PM with no lunch being 
served.  We will continue to serve morning snack, which will be provided by you (parents) 
and we ask that you please use a labeled lunch box.  Morning snack will be served in 
your child’s classroom. 

 The hours for our full-day program will be 7:00AM to 5:30PM.  As with our half-day 
program, we will serve morning snack in your child’s classroom.  We also ask that you 
(parents) send your child’s snack in a labeled lunch box, along with their lunch.  The 
labeled lunch boxes will be kept in your child’s classroom or within close proximity of their 
classroom. 

 All other items for nap time must be kept in a labeled backpack.  No toys will be 
permitted. 

 In order for Small Wonders to remain compliant with the health and safety 
regulations set forth by the Department of Early Childhood and Care, there will be no 
make up days, switching days, or adding days.  This could change in the future.  EEC 
may continuously update the minimum requirements for health and safety as the re-
opening process continues. 

 Unfortunately, we will not be having our annual Open House / Registration night in 
August this year.  However, all enrollment forms should be sent to Small Wonders Nursery 
& Daycare no later than July 31, 2020.  You may put them in our mailbox located near 
the parking lot or mail them to 21 Baptist St, Swansea, MA 02777. 



 

 During the month of August, I will be contacting all parents in order to review the 
forms, go over the handbook, and answer any questions you may have, that way you and 
your child are prepared for the first day of school on September 8, 2020. 

 Thank you for all your considerations at this time.  My phone numbers are (h) 401-
334-5011 or (c) 401-374-7299.  Also, the phone number to Small Wonders is 508-379-
0896 if you need to leave a message. 

Please stay well and safe! 

 

Marilyn E. Bonner- Director 

Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


